
Car Parking 

Most schools have parking issues and ours is no different! We ask you put 

pedestrian safety first and park with consideration for others. 

 

Community Involvement 

Parents at Governors Bay School are involved in lots of different ways. We have an 

active Parent and Teacher Association who meet regularly throughout the year. You 

are warmly welcomed to join. They assist with substantial fund raising activities and 

provide an important link between home and school. It is an excellent way to meet 

other families and contribute to your school community. You can find details about 

these meetings on our website and dates are in the weekly ‘Update’ school 

newsletter. Parents are invited to accompany classes on school trips and to assist 

with school events. Please let your class teacher know if you have any special 

talents to share with us or if you would like to help in classroom, library, the gardens 

or on the sports field. 

 

Computer Literacy 

Children have access to computers/iPads in their classrooms. The computers are 

used as one learning tool within the normal class programme and all Internet access 

is supervised. All students have a digital use agreement which has been shared with 

you and this forms the basis of understanding for all students about responsible use 

and Digital Citizenship. 

 

Contact 

Please ensure the office always has up to date phone and address(es) details in 

case we need to contact you. Please note: students are not permitted to use the 

school phone unless it is an emergency. 

 

Communication 

Communication between teachers and parents is encouraged. E-mail is an effective 

communication and each teacher has a school e-mail address they check regularly. 

You will find their contact details in the Staff page on our website. The Principal is 

always happy to meet with parents and an appointment can be made by telephoning 

the school office. 

 

Camps 

All students in years 4-8 have an annual overnighting camp experience. Information 

regarding this is shared with families at the start of the year. 


